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DPU 2.01 In reference to the infrastructure tracker, please provide copies of the engineering 
analysis that has been completed for each segment of the feeder line replacement 
program.  This analysis should include information to justify the need for 
replacement based on specific criteria such as the age or condition of the pipe or 
other similar factors. 

  
Answer:  Attachment DPU 2.01.zip are files containing the engineering analyses completed 

to determine the appropriate replacement sizes for each tracker eligible feeder line 
replaced. Please refer to DPU 2.03 for the justification for replacement of each 
feeder line.   

 
 
 
 Prepared by:  Brad Hasty, General Manager Engineering & Project Management, Questar 

Gas Company 
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